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Dear Governor Nikki Haley:

As your constituent, the iszsue of hands-only CPR and AED training in high
schools 18 very important to me. Research has shown how vital a prompt medical
response in the first few minutes of cardiac arrest or a heart attack can be in
preserving a life. If a larger segment of our population in South Carolina was
trained in these basic skills, as a comminity, we may be able to save more
lives.

Approximately 70% of Americans do not khow how to administer CPR. If Saenhate
Bill 160 iz passed and high schools 1n our state traln students in hands-only
CPR and AED proficliency, as a community, we dould begin to chip away at thesa
high numbers and hopefully create a reality where more lives are saved ahd less
lost,

Az a registered nurse anhd BLS instructor in the state of South Carolina, I
would strongly encourage your support of this legislation.

I urge you to

support Senate Bill 160. Let's ensure our high school students in South
Carolina are trained to be the hero that could keep scmecne alive in an
emergency.

Sincerely,

Amy Dodds

149 Reedy St

Roebuck, 8SC 29376-2824




